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Dear Dr. Ma, 

 

 

As requested, the following revisions were made to the revised manuscript.  

 All reference superscripts were revised to adhere to formatting guidelines provided.  

 All references were edited to include PubMed Index ID and DOI, with the exception of Reference 

7 (WHO Classification of Tumors document) which is attached. 

 

Thank you once again for your consideration of our submission. 

 

 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

 

Linda S. Lee 

Austin L. Chiang 


